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House Got the Message:  Job-Creating Infrastructure 

Investments Are Bipartisan 
 
WASHINGTON, DC—Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO (TTD) President Edward 
Wytkind issues this statement on passage of H.R.3080, the Water Resources Reform and 
Development Act (WRRDA,) by a vote of 417-3: 
 
“The House of Representatives took a big step forward last night when it passed WRRDA by 
more than 400 votes, bringing us closer to enacting the first water resources jobs bill since 
2007. 
 
“The margin by which this bill passed shows that with strong leadership and a willingness to 
stare down those incapable of ever admitting there is a role for strategic public investments, it is 
possible to pass bipartisan jobs-creating transportation legislation. The benefits to America’s 
competitiveness and economy from improvements to our ports, harbors and waterways 
overcame intense opposition from extremist organizations that through their opposition to 
WRRDA were essentially making the case for America’s retreat from the global economy.  
Fortunately they lost and our economy won. 
 
“We hope this bipartisan approach to port and maritime funding reforms will carry forward to 
other important transportation measures including the broken and unreliable way we invest in 
aviation, public transit and highways, and Amtrak. 
 
“We thank House Transportation & Infrastructure Committee Chairman Bill Shuster (R-PA), 
Ranking Member Nick Rahall (D-WV) and subcommittee leaders for driving this jobs bill home. 
We look forward to working with them to reconcile House-Senate differences in WRRDA so that 
a final bill can get to the President’s desk without delay and we can get to work expanding and 
modernizing our nation’s aging port and maritime infrastructure.” 

### 

The Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO, represents 32 member unions in the aviation, 
rail, transit, motor carrier, highway, longshore, maritime and related industries. For more 
information, visit us at www.ttd.org or on Facebook and Twitter. 
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